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4th May 2020 
 

Dear Parent, 
As we enter week three of our remote learning provision we are aware that 
some families have had difficulty accessing the materials our staff have been 
preparing and uploading to the homework area of our school website weekly. 
 
Therefore, on Friday of this week we will have printed copies of the last three 
weeks work available for collection should you require it.  Please email me to 
request a pack and I will have it photocopied and in the foyer for collection 
from 1-3pm on Friday afternoon.  If you also require some reading material for 
your child please request this by Wednesday and we will also have books 
available for collection.  There will be a box in the foyer for the return of books 
you may have at home.   
 
Remember, this work is available for you if you wish.  We would like to see our 
children complete as much as they can but we are very aware of the difficult 
circumstances everyone finds themselves in and therefore I would like to 
reiterate my previous message – do what you can, whatever is manageable for 
you and your family.  
 
Please remind our superstar pupils that they can continue to read books they 
have at home and from NI Libraries online - we would love to see more of our 
children quizzing on AR.  Spelling shed is also available if they have a device to 
use. 
 
We hope that you are all safe at home and 
enjoying the beautiful weather as much as you 
possibly can.   
 
Kind regards,  
G Hay 
(Principal) 
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